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AMMP & Zecttron Raya Potluck
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On the 19th of July 2016, AMMP and Zecttron

organized a raya potluck and invited staff, 

research assistants and associate members to 

join. The purpose of the gathering was to 

celebrate Hari Raya and also to strengthen the 

ties between everyone in AMMP and Zecttron.

One of our ammp staff brought Dr. Sumsun Naher to 

durian’s stall.

On the 27th of July 2016, AMMP Centre has welcomed a 

very special guest, Dr. Sumsun Naher from School of 

Mathematics, Computer Science and Engineering, 

Department of Mechanical Engineering and Aeronautics, 

City University London, London. She has a very wide 

experience in innovative materials, manufacturing 

processes development, and characterization techniques. 

She is also an expertise in liquid and semi-solid processing, 

laser processing and finite element analysis.  

Visiting professor, Professor Kiyotaka

Wasa
Professor Kiyotaka Wasa was here starting from the 19th of July until 28th of 

July 2016. He has few slots of discussion with ULVAC on MFC installation, 

other than that he also share his knowledge with PhD and master 

students.

Dr. Sumsun Naher
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Since the last 3 weeks, AMMP Centre and Zecttron has been 

working to create a corporate video related to grant applications 

for the commercialized product. The project was handled by Dr

Sayuti Ab Karim, Zecttron manager and was assisted by Zecttron

engineer, Miss Yohana and AMMP technician, Mr Mustaqim.

CEO Techtalk Series 3 
AMMP representatives, Mr Amir Farhan and Mr

Mustaqim attended CEO TechTalk on the last 29th July 

2016. The speaker is YBhg. Tan Sri Dr. Mohd Irwan

Serigar Bin Abdullah, General Secretary of Treasury, 

Ministry of Finance Malaysia. The overall talk was 

regarding entrepreneurship, as the objectives is to 

encourage more university students and 

academicians to be part of Malaysia’s global 

Entrepreneur Movement.

Visit from UMP
On the 2nd of August 2016, AMMP Centre and two 

researchers from UMP, had a discussion on the future 

collaboration of research in the field of "joining and 

welding". 

The AMMP Centre was established in 2002 with the aim of strengthening 

research activities in advanced manufacturing material processes.The AMMP 

bulletin is produced periodically.It is distributed among lecturers, student and 

staff of University Malaya.By following our monthly bulletin, you will be kept up 

to date with the latest AMMP Centre news and activities.For research 

enquiries, contact us at 03-79675242 or email us at ammp@um.edu.my


